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August 6, 1982
Ms. Betty Wright [,,5;j, Jf f upg,g No. 4834 CKV/GB
Nuclear Regulatory Commission A f;D

E IEDAI'l 6ECISSOffice of International Program
East / West Towers South
4340 East West Il wy
Bethesda, Md. 20815

Subj. License to import Radio Isotope for Density Measurement

Dear Ms. Wright,

Per our conversation I am enclosing a copy of our application
of 7-7-82. I would appreciate if you could grant us an early
license since it is needed urgently to enable us to obtain a
user license in the state of Wisconsin.

Many thanks.

Sincerely Yours,

f /
/

C.K. Venkat
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